
 
 

HARBOROUGH DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE 
 
The review of Polling Districts and Polling Places Notice is hereby given that, 
in accordance with Section 18C of the Representation of the People Act 1983, 
Harborough District Council is to carry out a review of its polling districts and 
polling places. 
 
Information with regard to this review and a list of buildings currently used as 
polling stations will be available online at www.harborough.gov.uk 
 
Hard copies will be available for inspection, by appointment, at The 
Symington Building, Adam & Eve Street, Market Harborough LE16 7AG. 

 
The Council would welcome comments and representations on the current 
arrangements and proposals from any elector registered in Harborough 
District, particularly any person or body with expertise in access and facilities 
for persons with any type of disability. Anybody making representations 
should, where possible, give alternative places that may be used where they 
determine that the current arrangements are no longer suitable. 
 
Comments and representations may be submitted by email to: 
e.services@harborough.gov.uk  
 
In writing, to Electoral Services, The Symington Building, Adam & Eve Street, 
Market Harborough, LE16 7AG 
 
Please also be aware that all comments and representations received must, 
by law, be published as part of the review process. All such comments and 
representations must be made by no later than Monday 11th December 2023. 
All comments and representations will be considered to draw up final 
recommendations. 
 
The outcome of the review will be published online and available for 
inspection following consideration by Council. 
 
Dated: 1st November 2023 
 
Liz Elliott             
Interim Chief Executive, Harborough District Council 


